
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE:  October 11, 1984 

 

 

TO: BRIDGE DESIGN PERSONNEL 

 

FROM: Veral Pinkerton, Bridge Engineer 

 

SUBJECT: Test Pile Lengths 

 

 

 The contractors through the Associated General Contractors Bridge Committee has asked 

that concrete test piles be specified in five foot increments as often as it is possible.  They 

hope to talk the concrete pile producers into stocking a limited number of piles for this 

purpose.  You should consider this request and follow it when practical. 

 

 

 

 

FMH:bw 

 

 

 

 


